May Chair report

The area has been busy. We had a productive pre-conference assembly and in two days we will have the post conference assembly. We will also have 1-3 motions that will be introduced to the GSRs to bring back to their groups for a vote in September. Resume for web servant will be due at the end of this month May 31. I have been performing my liaison duties attending policy and finance committee meetings as well as popping into IT to make sure that Committee is still on solid ground after their chair stepped down. I participated in the safety workshop and have been present for YPAACC and NSDYPAA business meetings. I've been looking at the structure and guidelines, which is why I'm giving this report, since it's written in there that I am supposed to. Also, what prompted me to author the IT motion was when I realized that there was no verbiage for it in the structure and guidelines. I made the suggestion to policy that it would be a good idea to look through the structure and guidelines and find those things that are not up-to-date with current practices, so they can be updated. I've also been making sure to create agendas for meetings I Chair and follow up with other officers to make sure they're on task and sending documents to translation on time.